B"r”'mg a Lenten snack a'ndjo'm us for fellowship and a
fu'n craft and an opportunity to learn more about one of
the beautiful services we celebrate during Lent to honor

the Theotokos, followed by an ow)orftwnltg to attend this

beautiful service! Please RSVP bg March 19th to
Katerina Colan (203) 715-0662 or Kal Astras (516)
852-8772. We hope to see everyone there!



